
 

 

 

Greetings from State Senator Manka Dhingra 

July 8, 2019 

 

Dear Friends and Neighbors,  

I am pleased to welcome each of you attending Ananda Mela: Joyful Festival of India, an incredible event showcasing the 

diversity of the Indian community here in Redmond. For those visiting us, it is an honor to welcome you!  

Ananda Mela is the largest celebration of Indian arts and culture in the Pacific Northwest, and brings together people 

from all over the state showcasing festivities and culture through traditional dance, music, food, yoga, and more. It 

offers guests the opportunity to experience the impacts that Indian-Americans have made in our community. 

Thank you to the Vedic Cultural Center for organizing this event for its tenth iteration, and to the City of Redmond for 

hosting. 

I am extremely proud to represent such a diverse community in the 45th district. 

 Please accept my warmest regards for this joyous occasion. I wish that each of you have a wonderful celebration! 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Manka Dhingra 
State Senator, 25th Legislative District 
 

 

 


